AUG S 1916

Atomics International Division Docket No. 70-25
Rockwell International

8900 DeSoto Avenue

Canoga Park, california 91304

Attention: Dr. M. E. Remley, Manager
Health, Safety and Radiation Services

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your response of July 29, 1976 te our Notice of Violation
dated July 13, 1978.

The corrective actions you have taken or scheduled will be revievwed
during the next safeguards inspection of your facility.

Sincerely,
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V. N. Rizzolo, Chief
Safeguards Branch
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